بسمه تعالى									
	سؤالات امتحان درس: زبان انگلیسی یازدهم جمهوری اسلامی ایران								
			وزارت اموزش						
	اداره کل اموزش و پرورش استان مازندران اداره اموزش و پرورش شهرستان								
	مدرسه شفيع زاده								
	می رست سعیع رایه و نام خانوادگی: مدت امتحان: 80 دقیقه تاریخ امتحان:24/3/24 ا								
	مهرآموزشگاه		ساعت شروع: 8صبح (		نوبت: دوم				
1		Note: Write all a			,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,				
	Part I: Vocabı	ılary							
		entences with the pictur	es and write the	ward in the blank (	2 noint)				
	A. Match the se	intences with the pictur	es and write the	word in the blank. (	2 point)				
	painting / pottery	y/ percent /heart attack /	craftswomen						
	$ \begin{array}{c} \hline \hline$								
2	<ul> <li>B. Fill in the blanks with the given words. (One word is extra) (3 points)</li> <li>carpet / vast / unique / diet / appreciate/ society/ popular</li> </ul>								
	5. The little boy	was sleeping on the	It was soft an	nd warm.					
	6. Every year, sh	e spends amounts of	money on shoes sh	he will never wear.					
	7. I'm not an arti	st, but I works o	of art.						
	8. You need to ha	ave vitamins and mineral	s in you're						
	9. Rice is the most food in Iran.								
	10. Each person's fingerprint is								
3									
	11. a. belief	b. brain	c. wish	d. feeling					
	12. a. increase	b. produce	c. create	d. discount					
4	D. Match the t A 13. humankind:	wo parts in column A	and B (one is ex B a) skillful and cr		t)				
	13. humankinu:		<ul><li>a) skinut and cr</li><li>b) without worry</li><li>c) all people</li></ul>	italiyt					

بسمه تعالى

5	E. Choose the correct Word. (2 points)						
	15. Football is the most sport in Brazil.						
	a. simple b. sign c. harmful d. popular						
	16. We were Because the results were surprising.						
	a) surprise b) to surprise c) surprising d) surprised						
	17. Sitting a lot health risks.						
	a. increases b. decreases c. hangs out d. measures						
	18. Rezaout with his friends on Fridays.a. watchesb. gainsc. hangsd. imagines						
6							
U	II. Grammar : (1/5 points) A: Choose the correct choice.						
	19. Sara hasinteresting books in her library.						
	a. a little b. much c. many d. any						
	20. My mother is really good at						
	a. Cook b. cooking c. to cook d. cooked						
	21. Ali TV for 2 hours.						
	a. has watched b. watches c. watched d. had watched						
	22. I'm so that we're going to Yazd.						
	a. exciting b. excite c. to excited d. excited						
	23. I told the children so much noise.						
	a. not make b. not to make c. don't make d. not making						
	24. If you study hard, you the exams.						
	a. pass b. passed c. will pass d. would pas						
7	<b>B.</b> Choose the correct word in the parentheses. (1 point)						
	25. Please buy (a loaf of/a bottle of) bread for breakfast.						
	26. I'm (tired/ tiring) of watching television; let's go for a walk.						
	27. She became happy (to see/ seeing) her classmate after ten years.						
	29 Same enjage (to watch /watching) scientific manies						
	28. Sara enjoys (to watch /watching) scientific movies.						
8	C: Writing Unscramble the following sentence (0/5 point)						
	20 softes ( sometimes ( a sup of ( be) drinks						
	29. coffee / sometimes/ a cup of / he/ drinks.						
	30. haven't/ my homework/ I/ yet/ finished.						
9	D. According to picture complete the						
	sentence(0/5point)						
	31. If Jone(eat) too much, he (feel) sick.						
10	E. write the antonym of the following words (0/75 point)						
	32. a. happy: b. Small : c. ugly :						

	بسمه تعالى								
11	F. Find two grammatical mistakes and write their correct form in the table. (0/5 point)								
	33. I want going home now.								
	34. Maryam enjoys to listen to music.								
		mistakes							
		<b>Correct forms</b>							
12	J. Use the suffixes and prefixes to make new words. (0/75 point) 35.								
	Suffixes / prefixes im dis re al ous less								
	a. like	b. possible				Pr			
10					C				
13	<b>D:</b> Pronunciation. Which part of the following sentence has <u>strong</u> <u>stress</u> (0/5 point)								
						( 0 )			
	36. Did you say twenty?								
	<b>37.</b> She is all most thirtee	en.							
14	III. Reading comprehension. (1/5 points)								
	A. Sentence function :								
	A B								
	38. What does Sina do at home? a. Besides Persian,								
	I know English and French.								
	39. Does she have any hobbies?b. Iranian craftsmen and								
				Craftswor	nen hav	ve made them.			
	40. How much is a Qashq	ai Gabbeh?	(	. I am lo	oking f	or some			
	Iranian handicrafts.								
	41. Who has made these beautiful items? d. Yes, Taking photo is her hobby.								
	42. What languages do yo	. What languages do you know? e. I know both of them well,							
	But I use English more.								
	43. Can you use English and German fluently?								
	f. It is 85 dollars.								
	g. He does different things like surfing								
	the net and playing computer games.								
15	B. Cloze passage. (2/5	5 points)							

Read the following passage and decide which choice best fits each space. Then mark your answer sheet.

## museum / artistic / history / create / including / identity

Art is what people ......44......with imagination and skill. As a part of culture, it shows the way of life and ......45......of a nation and reflects the ......46......of a society. In fact, the history of humankind is the history of art. If we want to know a country or a nation well, we should study its art. Iran has a five-thousand-year-old history of ......47.....works and handicrafts .......48......pottery, painting, calligraphy, rugs and carpets, etc.

## <sup>16</sup> C. Read the passage and answer the questions. (2/5 points)

When we talk of carpets, the name of Iran comes to mind. In fact, the words of carpet and Iran are synonymous in any languages. Carpets are a powerful symbol of the Iranian talent in art.

The art of carpet weaving in Iran is deeply connected with the culture and the customs of the people of this land and it sources from their feelings. Iranian skillful carpet weavers mix wonderful patterns with excellent colors, an art which is only expected from great painters. The patterns of Iranian carpets are mostly taken from those of the unique Iranian tilework and miniature. Images of gardens, full of flowers and trees reflect paradise. Everyone can possess this little paradise in his house.

49. Carpet weaving in Iran is rooted in Iranians culture and customs. True/ False

50. Iranian carpets have been good models for Iranian miniature and tilework. True/ False

51. What do the patterns of Persian carpets reflect?

52. what is the powerful symbol of the Iranian in art?

## 17 E. Read the passage and answer the questions. (2/5 points)

Languages vary greatly from region to region. They are so different that a person does not understand the language of someone from another region, country or continent. So, it is not surprising to hear that today about 7000 languages exist in the world. There are more than 2000 languages in Africa, 1000 in the Americas, more than 2250 in Asia, about 230 in Europe, and more than 1300 in Australia.

Native speakers of these languages range in size from very large, with hundreds of millions of speakers, to very small, with fewer than 10 speakers. The most popular language in the world is Chinese. More than one billion people in the world speak Chinese. English does not have this number of native speakers, but it has around one billion learners around the world. They learn English as an international language.

All languages are really valuable, despite their differences. Every language is an amazing means of communication that meets the needs of its speakers. It is impossible to imagine the world without language. Therefore, we must respect all languages, no matter how different they are and how many speakers they have.

53. Skim the Reading. Circle the main idea.

a. All languages are really valuable, despite their differences.

b. The number of native speakers of each language varies from region to region.

c. Languages vary greatly from region to region.

54.. English has around one billion native speakers. (True/ False) (1 point)

55. Languages with very few speakers don't meet the needs of their speakers. (True/ False)

Write your answers maximum in two words.

56. How many languages exist in the world? .....

57. Which continent has about 230 languages? .....

58. What is the most popular language in the world? .....

GOOD LUCK

تعالى	ىسمە

	۸ĬD							
	جمهوری اسلامی ایران							
	وزارت اموزش و پرورش							
	اداره کل اموزش و پرورش استان مازندران اداره اموزش و پرورش شهرستان							
		• •	• • • • • • • •	اداره	· · · 1 17 · 17	. 1		
	سؤالات امتحان درس: زبان انگلیسی یازدهم مدرسه شفیع زاده							
	نام و نام خانوادگی: رشته: پایه: یازدهم تاریخ امتحان:24 /3/ 1402 مهر آموزشگاه نوبت دوم مانع دوم مدت امتحان: 80 دقیقه ساعت شروع: 8صبح							
1	Dent I. Vee		: 00 دفيفه	مدت امتحان		نوبت دوم		
1		abulary. (1 point)	2					
	1.	2.	3.	4.				
2	B. Fill in th	e blanks with the give	en words. (C	)ne word	is extra) (3 po	ints)		
	=	(			7			
	5.	6.			7.			
	8.	9.			10.			
3	C. One odd	out. (1 point)						
	11.		12.					
4	D. Match th	ne two parts in colum	n A and B (	one is exti	ra in B). (1 po	int)		
		-			· · · -			
	13.							
	14.							
5	E. Choose the correct Word. (2 points)							
	15.	16.	17.	18.				
6	II. Gramma	ar . (1/5 points)						
	19.	20.		21.				
	22.	23.		24.				
7		he correct word in th	e narenthee		nt)			
			-	_				
	25.	26.	27.	28	3.			
8	C: Writing Unscramble the following sentence . (0/5 point)							
	29.		-	-				
	47.							
	30							
9	<b>D.According to picture complete thesentence.(0/5point)</b>							
	31.							
10		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			•			
10	E. write the	e antonym of the follo	wing words	. (0/75 po	oint)			
	32.							

11	F. Find two grammatical mistakes and write their correct form in the table. (0/5 point)						
	33.	34.					
10							
12	J. Use the suffixes and prefixes to make new words. (0/75 point)						
	35.						
13	D Pronunciation. Which part of the following sentence has <u>strong</u> stress. (0/5 point)						
	36.		37.				
14	III. Reading comprehension. (1/5 points)						
	A. Sentence function.						
	38.						
	39.						
	40.						
	41.						
	42.						
	43.						
15	B. Cloze passage. (2/5 points)						
				10			
	44. 45.	46.	47.	48.			
16	C. Read the passage and answer the questions. (2/5 points)						
	49. 5	50.	51.	52.			
	-7,		51.	52.			
17	E. Read the passage and answer the questions. (2/5 points)						
	53.	54.		55.			
	56.	57.		58.			
		51.		50.			

نام و نام خانوادگی دبیر:...... نمره از 12: ..... نمره ازمون شنیداری:......نمره ازمون شفاهی....... مجموع نمرات از 20 : .....

GOOD LUCK



اپلیکیشن درسی همیار

برنامه رایگان درسی همیار







## همیشه رایگان

برنامه همیار کاملا رایگان میباشد